
This week in Assembly...

Welcome Back to the start of Term 2. I
trust that you took some time to

recharge and prepare for the wonderful
term ahead. We have so many exciting
events planned for the term and I am

confident that our children are eager to
get started. Kindly see the Important

Term dates document that was sent out
so that you are up to date with all

events taking place this term. 

This week in Assembly, we
focused on maintaining

Discipline in and out of the
classroom and I am confident
that our children will be trying

hard to improve in this area
throughout the term as we look

to develop critical life skills. 
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Parents' evenings are
scheduled for next

week. Kindly refer to
the calendar for

additional information.
This presents an

excellent opportunity to
engage with your

teachers and review the
outcomes of Term 1.

You will notice that the
Homework Club as well
as Intervention sessions

are on the Extramural
Program. Please note

that the Academic
Aspects of the program

do take precedence
over sport/cultural

items



UPCOMING EVENTS!

Our Annual Forest Walk event takes place on20 April 2024 and all our families are invited tojoin in. The Forest walk is a wonderfulopportunity for us to socialize and enjoy thelast bit of warmer weather before the winterseason. I know that our children are alreadyexcited and our Intersen Phase learners havebeen busy with the fundraising forms. I will seeyou there. Invite your family and friends along.
The more, the merrier!

Extramural Program

Our Extramural program has launched
this week, gearing up for the

upcoming Edugro Sports festival and a
whole bunch of other fun events this

Term!

We would like to wish our Muslim Community “Eid Mubarak”
as the holy month of Ramadaan comes to an end. 


